
 

 

 

3 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Families 

We are very lucky to have Sarah Robinson, an Educational Mental Health Practitioner from RISE, working 
in School from the 15 May to 10 July 2024.   

During this time she will be delivering whole class, small group and 1:1 work with the children.  Sarah has 
offered us the opportunity to host 6 x Year 3 Brain Buddies workshops.  To explain this programme of 
workshops and to answer any questions that you may have, Sarah will be offering a short presentation at 
9am on Wednesday 15 May, in the school portacabin. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

Kindest regards. 

 

Diana West  
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